
 

WHO DARES WINS 

 1333 Morse Rd., Columbus, OH 43229 //   Phone: (614) 261-1200 //  Fax: (614) 261-1201 

Erin Johnson, M.Ed – Head of School 

 

Re: Harassment Report – June 2023 

Date: June 13, 2023 

 

Dear Families and Community Stakeholders, 

One of the most immediate differences between Columbus Humanities and almost every school in the 
area is that we have very high expectations for behavior for our students.  Because we are such a 
uniquely diverse group of students and staff, we take harassment very seriously in order to support a 
highly engaging and effective academic program.   

Since January 2023, we have had twenty-three (23) documented cases of harassment, and seventeen 
(17) documented cases of bullying.  In each instance, the students have received counseling on the issue 
of harassment through our restorative justice practices, as well as suspensions in alignment with school 
policies.  All students have participated in ongoing counseling and individualized support to ensure their 
success within the school and the greater community.  

Thank you for your support, and if you have any questions, please feel free to call us at the number 
below. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Erin Johnson, M.Ed 
Head of School, Columbus Humanities K-8 
 


